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April 23, 2024 
 
RE: ALDRICH ROAD – 2024 HIGHWAY, CULVERT, AND SIDEWALK PROJECTS 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
Monroe County DOT will begin a shoulder reconstruction and widening project along 

Aldrich Road in early May. Shoulder work will be completed by the Town of Perinton 
Highway Department under an intermunicipal work agreement with Monroe County.  
Work this year will involve excavating and paving along the road edges to provide wider 
paved shoulders approximately five (5) feet in width on both sides. 
 
Two-way traffic will be maintained during construction utilizing daytime lane 
closures with alternating two-way traffic; flaggers will guide traffic around the work 
areas. Access to driveways and side streets will be maintained at all times, except 
when work is occurring directly in front of these locations. In such instances, there 
may be a brief delay until flaggers indicate that it is safe to cross through the work 
zone. Mailboxes may need to be temporarily and/or permanently relocated as part of 
the shoulder work; Town crews will reinstall mailboxes in their permanent locations 
at the completion of shoulder widening. 
 
Shoulder widening is anticipated to be completed by the end of May. This will be 
followed by utility work and replacement of the culvert over White Brook Tributary, 
which is anticipated to begin construction around the end of May. The culvert project 
will involve a full road closure on Aldrich Road; a separate construction newsletter 
with additional details regarding the culvert project and posted detour route will be 
sent at a later date. In addition, concrete sidewalks will be constructed on one side 
of Aldrich Road between Aldrich Glen and Piping Rock Run beginning later in the 
summer of 2024. Upon completion of shoulder widening, culvert replacement, and 
concrete sidewalk installation, we will return to treat the entire width of Aldrich Road 
in 2025 including the widened shoulders. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that these projects may cause, and ask for your 

patience during construction. Please contact Tom Cesario at 585-753-7732 with any 
questions about the shoulder widening and contact Henry Herdzik at 585-753-7729 
with any questions about the culvert replacement or concrete sidewalk installation. 
For updated information about these projects and other upcoming and ongoing 
Monroe County DOT projects, please visit: https://www.monroecounty.gov/dot-
construction. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thomas D. Polech, P.E., CPESC, CPSWQ 
Deputy Director of Transportation 
 
TDP:hh:tjc 
 
cc: T. Frys 
 H. Herdzik 
 T. Cesario 

 Hon. Lystra Bartholomew McCoy, Monroe County Legislator – 18th District 
Hon. Ciaran Hanna, Perinton Town Supervisor 
Jason Kennedy, Town of Perinton Commissioner of Public Works 
File: H:\Subject\Highway and Bridge Operations\HIGHWAY MAINTENANCE MANAGERS\Program 

Planning\2024\Mailing Labels, Letters, & Postcards\Aldrich Road Dear Neighbor letter.docx 
 

 

 
 

 

 


